
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Dear Parent / Carer 
 

 Invitation to join Sefton Junior Woodwind Group 
 

 
I am delighted to inform you that your child’s woodwind tutor has identified them as showing 
considerable music potential. 
 
I am therefore writing to offer your son/daughter the opportunity to come and join our 
Woodwind Group at Sefton Music Centre.  
 
The sessions are for Primary School musicians and will take place at the Professional 
Development Centre, Park Road, Formby, L37 6EW. 
 
There are huge benefits to performing in a music ensemble: 
 

• Meet new people and make new friends. 

• Develop teamwork skills. 

• Refine technical skills. 

• Opportunities to perform regularly at a variety of venues. 

• Improve listening skills. 
 
 
Contd/ 

 

 

 
 
Date:                       11 May 2023 
Please contact: Mr Stuart Brown 
Contact Number: 0151 934 3933 
                                 07929 742628 
Email:  music.service@sefton.gov.uk   

www.skymusichub.com 
 

  

  

    
  
 The Atkinson  
 Lord Street  
 Southport  
 PR8 1DB 
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Starting on Friday 19th May, the Junior Woodwind session is 4.30-5.15pm. 
 
This will be followed by rehearsals on the following dates: 
 
26th May 
9th, 16th 23rd June 
 
 
There will also be a Concert at Bootle Town Hall on Tuesday 27th June 7-9pm 
 
The sessions are free – just bring your instrument along and have some fun! 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

• Please download and complete the Consent form on our website and bring along with 

you: 

Website: skymusichub.com (Play & Sing in Sefton – Letters to Parents/Carers). 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Stuart Brown 
Music Service Manager 
Mobile 07929 742628 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


